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DOVER FASTRACK 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE-  

WEEKEND WORKING ON THE A2 BRIDGE 

STRUCTURE 

 

Dear Residents,  
We will be carrying out weekend works on the A2 bridge structure on,  
 

Saturday 16th September 

Between the hours of 

8am and 5pm 

And  

Sunday 17th September  

Between the hours of 

9am and 5pm 
 

 
The reason for this is to continue the construction of the bridge 
reinforcement on the bridge deck. Please note that 
earthworks/embankment works will not be carried out. 
 
Please be assured we will aim to minimise the inconvenience as much as 
possible and wish to apologise in advance. Thank you for your patience 
and cooperation. 
 
Want to know more? 
Please call or text our dedicated Public Liaison Officer on 07799 835379 or email 
PLODoverFT@colas.co.uk or sign up to Dover District Council’s ‘Keep Me Posted’ 
service at www.dover.gov.uk or view Kent County Council website at 
www.kent.gov.uk 
 

You can also follow us on Twitter @ColasDoverFT 
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